
From: Megan Frayne <m_frayne@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 2:30 PM 
To: Kyle Williams <kwilliams@goderich.ca> 
Subject: Re: Ringette Mural 

  
 

Hi Kyle, 
  
I have attached my letter requesting the space to add a Ringette mural to the Maitland 
Recreation Centre.  I have also added photos of the proposed spaces and the proposed image.   
  
Thanks, 
Megan 
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